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July 2021 

Glenmore Trail Feedermain Upgrade 

The City of Calgary continues to treat, test and deliver 

high-quality water to Calgarians during the COVID-19 

pandemic. While we prioritize the delivery of essential 

services, our capital construction programs are moving 

forward where possible. These projects are critical to 

supporting current and future development. We’re 

working closely with our partners and will continue to 

monitor the current situation, making adjustments as 

needed. 

Our most important priority remains the health, safety 

and well-being of citizens, staff and contractors. We 

continue to put in place new measures and protocols 

to ensure public health is always protected. 

 

Background 

The Glenmore Trail & 11 St. SE. Feedermain 
project will see an upgrade to the existing water 
supply line along the south side of Glenmore 
Trail.  
 
We do not anticipate any disruptions to the water 
service supply for the duration of this project. 
 
 
Project Timeline 
Construction is planned to begin late July and be 
completed this fall 2021.  
 
 
Project details 

• The contractor, Whissell Contracting Ltd., will 
be working to install approximately 130 meters 
of new water supply line in the existing grass 
section north of the Leon’s parking lot during 
late July and August.  

• Access to the site will be accessed off 11th St. 
SE.   

• This work also requires the construction of a 
new valve chamber to allow for future 
inspection and maintenance of the 
feedermain. 

• This work will take place from late August 
through September 2021 and involves 
removing an old valve chamber adjacent to 
the Glenmore Trail and Deerfoot Trail 
southbound exit ramp. 

• This work will be completed via access along 
the Trail Appliances’ north parking lot.   

 
 

Construction impacts  

• Speed reduction for traffic along 11th St SE. 
during construction hours with all lanes 
operational except for a short duration in early 
September with single lane traffic to allow for the 
new water supply line connection.  

• Possible speed reduction on the Glenmore Trail 
east bound Deerfoot south exit. 

• Increased noise relating to heavy equipment 
operations during work times from 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Saturday.  

• We do not anticipate any disruptions to the 
water service supply. 
 

 

Project information or questions 

Please contact 311 with any questions or 
concerns about this work. For more information 
visit calgary.ca/waterprojects . 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.calgary.ca/waterprojects


 

 

2 

Project map 

 
 
 
 
 

Proposed Feedermain 

Proposed Feedermain 
Valve and PRV Chamber 

Ex Valve Chamber 
Removal 

Proposed 
Stormwater 
Catch Basin 


